Hi Karen | wish to make a submission to the Proposed Draft County
Development plan 2021 / 2027 regarding the Wind Energy policy, Offaly
County Council have been very proactive over the last two County
Development plans regarding the wind energy policy and i am concerned
about the future plans for wind energy in the county. This Council must
consider the Cumulative impact of wind energy development on this county
and i am asking that this issue be strongly considered in the County
Development Plan 2021 / 2017 Yours sincerely Clir Eddie Fitzpatrick




